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TO MEDICAL BOARD MEMBERS

I am writing to urge that the language of the 2009 Medical Board of Australia Code of Conduct remain
unchanged in the new version. I agree with Dr. Dunjey that ‘culturally safe’ does not necessarily equate to
‘medically safe’. ‘Respecting’ can, indeed, be taken to mean agreeing with, affirming and accepting that doctors
cannot challenge false medical belief and inappropriate treatment.

Any code of conduct change that threatens to stifle a caring person’s freedom of speech is completely out of
character with the human liberties we are so proud of in our country.

Sincerely

Colin Jones
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